

Friend --

Just in case you didn't see our last update, New Harvest is hiring!

We're looking to bring on an <u>Engagement Director</u> and an <u>Executive Assistant</u> to our growing team. We're also accepting open applications (please send a cover letter and resume) from folks with a science background who want to get more involved in cellular agriculture.

We're receiving applications at hello@new-harvest.org until September 15, 2018 at 11:59pm ET.

See you soon!

(sha

Isha Datar Executive Director New Harvest